## **Upcoming Events**

# <u>Week 4</u> Tuesday 31st October

Woodman Point Excursion Yr 6

# Thursday 2nd November

Interschool Athletics Carnival Yrs 1 - 6

## Week 5

**Tuesday 7th November** 

Money Talks Incursion Yrs 5-6

## Wednesday 8th - Thur 9th November

Professor Maths Incursion (PP-6)

## Friday 10th November

Kanyana Wildlife Excursion

#### Week 6

#### **Tuesday 14th November**

Money Talks Incursion Yrs 5-6

# Wednesday 15th November

Edu-Circus Year 1/2s

#### Week 7

### Friday 24th November

ThinkUKnow Incursion Yrs P/P - 6

## Week 8

#### Wednesday 29th November

TSHS Orientation - Yr 6

#### Week 9

## **Wednesday 6th December**

End of Year Concert

#### Week 10

### **Tuesday 12th December**

Year 6 Graduation

#### **Thursday 14th December**

Last day for students

#### **Term 4 Assemblies**

Week 4-**B4** Friday 03 Nov Week 6-**B3** Friday 17 Nov Week 8-**C1** Friday 01 Dec

# MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL GLEN READ

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

The Computer Room/LOTE Room and Offices Building is progressing well and really beginning to take shape. The steel wall frames are up and braced, as are the verandahs and the heavier steal construction parts of the building. This week the roofing team have been putting the roof sheeting on and we almost have the roof on, so that the walls can be wrapped with a weatherproof membrane. Then we should see the cladding go on the walls. We are looking forward to seeing the project completed sometime in April of 2024. The students will then have a fantastic facility to use for their computer work and LOTE studies. The Chaplain will also be working out of this new building when it is completed. The building will have some additional offices for our allied health professionals to work out of, such as: school Occupational Therapists and Speech Therapists when they are visiting the school to see students. All in all, I think the new building will only improve our ability as a school to deliver better outcomes

for students.

Glen Read

Principal





They also performed a fun dance to the song 'Shosholoza'. Well done C2!









Students are learning to tell the time using the language of half past and quarter past. They made watches to practice telling the time.







# Caversham

# WITH EC1 & EC2



The pre-primary students had a great time seeing, touching and learning about the animals at Caversham Wildlife Park.



















# YALE PRIMARY P&C

Thank you to everyone who attended our annual Disco on Friday 27th October. It was a fabulous night and we hope everyone had an amazing time. A big thank you to all those who volunteered their time to assist in the running of the evening, we couldn't have done it without you! A massive thank you to Mr Riley and Mr McNess for being our DJs for the night, you were fantastic! We will update everyone with our total amount we raised once we have had a chance to work it all out. We would also like to give a big thank you to Helping Hands who donated the door prizes of 2 \$50 Hoyts Vouchers which were drawn at the end of each session.

The canteen still has our special running until Wednesday 8th November. Hamburgers can be ordered for \$5, and for 50c each you can add cheese, tomato and/or lettuce. There will also be a drink deal available. These can be ordered online through QKR app only.

Quelch lcey poles are now available at the canteen for lunch times, over the counter or online through QKR for \$1 each (limit of one per student). Flavours available are apple, blackcurrant, raspberry or strawberry. If ordered with lunch orders, students will need to bring their bag back to the canteen to collect them. ECE block students will have theirs delivered with their lunch orders and kept in the classroom freezer until the students are ready to eat them.

The canteen will also be having a one day only special of Halloween Jelly on Tuesday 31st October - using lolly body parts and liquid roses. These can be ordered through QKR only for \$2 with your lunch order (limit of one order per student per day). Jellies are strictly limited to 100 only, so make sure you get your order in quick. \*Year 6 students will be able to collect their jelly from the canteen once they return from their excursion if they choose to order one.

Crazy Camel orders have now closed, thank you to everyone who placed an order. Delivery can be expected in approximately 4 weeks, and will be distributed to students to their classrooms.

Our next general meeting will be held on Tuesday 7th November in the Shed at 3.15pm. All are welcome to attend. This will be our last meeting for the year and will be THANK .. YOU organising the Christmas Stall and planning for next year.

The P&C thanks you for your support!

